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Comments: The Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster #56985 that is in consideration by the Cibola National

Forest is an act of disrespect and violence against the Tiwa people whose land we are currently guests on. To

continue the desecration of sacred lands would be continuing the violent legacy of settler colonialism. The Sandia

Mountains are the ancestral homelands of the Tiwa people and to ignore this in order to create more outdoor

recreation opportunities is Environmental Racism. I urge you to reconsider this harmful proposal and to think of

the Indigenous peoples you would be brining harm to. 


